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TO: INTERNAL AUDIT ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 6-13 RE: NEXT IN-PERSON INTERNAL AUDIT
ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING TO BE HELD IN WASHINGTON, D.C. ON WEDNESDAY,
NOVEMBER 13th; JOINT RISK MEETING ON NOVEMBER 14th

The next in-person meeting of the ICI’s Internal Audit Advisory Committee is scheduled at
the Institute’s offices in Washington, D.C. for Wednesday, November 13th from 10 a.m. to 4
p.m. The following morning, Thursday, November 14th from 9:00 a.m. to noon, we are
scheduling a joint meeting of the Committee and the ICI’s Chief Risk Officer Committee.
The joint meeting is expected to consist of a presentation on cyber security issues and an
informal member discussion on issues of mutual interest. An informal dinner of both
Committees will be held (on a pro-rata cost basis) on Wednesday, November 13th.

More information about these meetings and the dinner, including an RSVP form will be
issued in late September. In the meantime, please save these dates on your calendar and
plan to join us for these meetings and dinner!

Tamara K. Salmon
Senior Associate Counsel
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